
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRINGING JOY & PURPOSE TO ORPHANS 

BUSINESS UPDATES FOR JUNE 2024 

Lifesong Lodge 
& Roast Cafe 

Berry Farm 
Twalima Farm 

Gap Year & 
Business 

Office 

Introduction: In the month of June, Lifesong Farms received 
visitors from Tilmor in the USA. Tilmor is building and 
developing a variety of implements for planting, cultivation, 
harvest, post-harvest, and more, with the small farmer in mind. 
Dallas Steiner and Alex Kozel from Tilmor came to Zambia to see 
the work of Lifesong and look at how to support and partner 
with Lifesong through their focus on supporting smaller farmers 
and Kingdom work. 

Twalima Farm & Nursery: At Twalima farm, there has been a 
great harvest of red and white onions that are now being sold. 
In addition, the cabbage and broccoli is being harvested. 

Berry Farm: At the Berry Farm, we have experienced an increasing harvest of Strawberries that is supporting the 
increasing demand from our customers. In addition, the Blueberries are now being delivered to the customers. 
 
With the increase of harvest at both Berry and Twalima farm, we are increasing our delivery schedule as needed. 
This also helps us increase our ‘other products’ sales. The customer demand for Lifesong products has increased 
and we are doing our best to support these requirements. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As the development of the Lifesong sustainable businesses continues, we are excited to see and experience the 
development of each of the Lifesong students. God is at work. 

Discipleship Program: The discipleship of students at the farms has 
been on going as each class gets a chance to visit both the Berry Farm 
and Twalima Nursery. With each class, the Lifesong pastors are going 
through a biblical teaching that they have developed teaching the 
values and importance of work. The students are enjoying this special 
opportunity. 

www.lifesongcanada.org 

Thank you for your prayers and support.  
Joe Marton 

Lifesong Vision: Lifesong Vision has ongoing activity with the increase of sales of 
glasses. Multiple locations around Kitwe are being targeted. The opportunity for 
low-cost lens within the community is a blessing for those receiving. We hope to 
continue the marketing and increase sales accordingly. 


